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From:	 Flores, Dora
Sent:	 Monday, December 14, 2020 3:31 PM
To:	 Planning Commission Comments
Cc:	 !City Clerk
Subject:	 FW: Planning commission

Good Afternoon, 

The following communication has been received for your review and consideration.

-----Original Message-----
From: MIMI CHONG [mailto:mimichong2007@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 3:27 PM
To: eComment <ecomment@santa-ana.org>
Subject: Planning commission

Hello,
My name is Mimi and I am highly in favor of the new housing unit that is to be built at 2530 and 2534 W. 
Westminster Avenue is Santa Ana.
I think it will be a great added benefit for the neighborhood and nearby businesses. 

Thank you,
Mimi Steinberg
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